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Milena 

1L 

Ella Rae 

Year 2 

Jayden 

3C 

Maeve 4P Ace 5C 

Tyler S 

6P 

Nadia B 

3/4D 

 Karolina 6M 

Oskar 

Reception 

Matilde P 

Rainbow  

Newsletter no. 24 

23rd April 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Maisie J 

5A  

Sunday 25th April is Good Shepherd 

Sunday. 

 

Today, to celebrate The Feast of the Good 

Shepherd, we had a non-uniform day and gave an 

ice lolly to every child in school! 

On Sunday please take some time to reflect and 

pray for those you love and the Good Shepherd 

family. 

Photo Day! 

 

Photo Day is happening on Monday 

26th April! Please remember to send 

your child into school in full school 

uniform!  

Summer Sports Club is back! 

Look out for a flyer that will be sent 

out soon via ParentMail with more 

information.  

http://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/
https://twitter.com/TGSNorthampton


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding is Everyone’s Responsibility 

If you have a safeguarding or welfare concern our Family 
Support Worker, Mrs Auburn can be contacted by email on 
Familysupport@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk  or by 

phone on 01604 714399. 

You can also speak to our other Safeguarding Officers – Mrs 
Dodds (Head Teacher), Mrs Robinson (Deputy Head), Mrs 

Bonner (EYFS Lead) and Miss Green (SENDCO). 

If you are concerned about a child’s safety or welfare please 
call MASH (Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub) on 0300 126 

1000. In an emergency, or if you believe a child is in 
immediate danger, left alone or missing, call 999. 

 

 

Catalina R 24th April 

2C 

Frankie L 24th April 

5C 

Chi U 20th April 

Cassidy O 22nd April 

 

6P 

If your child is diagnosed with either measles, 

shingles or chicken pox please notify the school 

immediately. We currently have children in school 

that have suppressed immune systems and cannot 

be exposed to these illnesses.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Happy Chicks 

The Happy chicks have 

been keeping Year one 

company for over a week 

now. Today was their last 

day with them. Year one 

have loved watching the 

chicks, seeing them grow 

and learning how to look 

after them. 

Mrs Hover 23rd April 

Staff 

This week we have had: 

1. 18 students arriving 

late on 21 occasions.  

2. This equates to 66 

minutes of learning 

LOST! 

3. 9 students with 

unauthorised 

absences. 

 Please remember, if your 

child is absent from school 

you must contact the school 

each day of their absence. 

 

Congratulations to 1L for 

getting 100% attendance! 

That’s amazing! 

Our whole school 

weekly attendance is 

96.67! 


